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date August 4, 1975
SG/46/75


   from:
the Secretary General
        to:
Assistant Secretaries, Officials in charge of Executive Secretariats, Department 


and Office Directors
subject:
Contacts by OAS employees with national officials

This Administration intends to enforce the policy established by Article 29 of the General Standards, which states:

"No staff member may seek the influence or support of a representative or an organ or other entity of the Organization, or of any government, in matters affecting the administration of or discipline in the General Secretariat. All questions regarding these matters shall be settled in accordance with the pertinent provisions of the regulations in force."


Such action on the part of an employee of the General Secretariat shall be considered as cause for disciplinary action and shall be dealt with in accordance with Staff Rule 111.1.


You are requested to convey this policy to the personnel under your supervision and to assure that it is complied with rigorously.

Memorandum












